
 

 

Week 4  Term Two  2016 

Camps Year 5/6 & Year 7/8 
Mrs Hynds has reported in and all is well on Camp Bentzon.  
Our year 5/6 students are enjoying sailing and kayaking as well as 
various land based activities. They are all being well fed thanks to the two 
JoĦs and well cared for by the wonderful parent helpers. I am off to the 
year 7/8 camp at MERC today where I hear our Intermediate students 
are impressing the staff and instructors with their positive attitudes and 
respect for one another.     
 
Thanks to Mrs West for keeping everything running so smoothly while 
Mrs Cook and I have been away at camp.  
 

Nga mihi nui,  

Sarah Hynds   

Principal@karaka.school.nz 
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BOT ELECTIONS VOTING PAPERS 

Voting papers were sent out to you earlier this week.  Please 

put your voting paper in the envelope provided and either 

place in the box at Reception or send via post.  You may vote 

for up to 7 (seven) candidates.  It  is ok to vote for less than 7 

candidates but not more than 7 otherwise your vote becomes 

invalid. 

ALL VOTING PAPERS DUE BACK 

Friday 3rd June by 12noon 



 

 

Agricultural Day Meeting   
Tuesday 31st May  7.00pm in the staffroom. ASSEMBLY 

THIS 
FRIDAY 27TH 

MAY 
Due to Seniors 
being away on 
camp this week.   
Assembly will 
include  

Junior and  
Middle 
teams 
ONLY 

ENROLMENTS 2017 
The Board of Trustees invites applications from parents who wish to 

enrol their children at Karaka School next year. 

If you have children who you wish to enrol in 2017, or have friends, family or 

neighbours who have children they would like to enrol, please bring this notice to 

their attention. We would like to encourage you to enrol your children as soon as 

possible. 

TEA TREE WOOD 
If anyone has any lengths of tea tree wood  

1-1.5m lengths, we are looking for some 

donations for our Matariki hangi on   

Thursday 9th June Please contact  

Sarina Harding  or the  ofńce. 

CAMP RETURN TIMESĤFriday 27th 

Year 7/8 will be returning 4.00-4.30pm approximately. 

Year 5/6 will be returning 5.30-6.00pm approximately. 

REMINDERS 

WANTEDĤSCHOLASTIC BOOK CO-ORDINATOR  
We need to ńnd another volunteer to co-ordinate the  

Scholastic Book orders .  Gina Fordyce has happily done this 

job for a number of years.  Please contact Gina Fordyce on 

021498135 or leave your contact details at the ofńce if you 

are interested in ńnding out more information. 



 

 

OXFORD PIE ORDERS 

ONLY 10 DAYS TO GO!!  

Oxford Pies ORDERS are due 

on Friday 3 June, payment and 

order forms to the ofńce by 

3pm please.   

If you have lost your order 

form, there are plenty at the 

ofńce for you to use.   

Stock up those freezers!   

Pick up your orders on  

Thursday 16th June from the 

Hall. 

23-27 May  Senior camps 

31 May  Ag Day meeting 7.00pm in the Staffroom 

01 June   Middle Team Trip to Auckland Museum 

03 June  BOT Election dayĤVoting CLOSES at NOON 

06 June  Queens BirthdayĤSCHOOL CLOSED 

08 June  Junior Discovery 

10 June  New BOT takes ofńce 

10 June  Tough Guy & Gal Challenge 

15 June   PTA Meeting 7.30pm in the Staffroom 

16 June   PTA Oxford Pie DeliveryĤCollect Orders from Hall 

20 June      BOT Meeting 7pm in the Staffroom 

24 June    PTA Quiz NightĤ7.30pm School Hall 

QUIZ NIGHT 
back by popular demand!!  

For a comical, we mean 

Ĩknowledgeableĩ night out, save 

this date on your calendar and 

start getting your friends together.   

Quiz Night is Friday 24th June, 

7.30pm start at Karaka School 

Hall!!   

There will be prizes for the best 

dressed table so start  

getting your team together.  More 

details on the Ņyer belowĤ 

just lock in this date now!! 



 

 

Community Notices 

¶ Manukau Kids Scooter DuathlonĤMonday 6th June. Years 4-8, represent your 

school as an individual or in a two person team. 

¶ Auckland Girls Grammar SchoolĤOpen Day toursĤThursday 2nd June 9.30am 

to 2.30pm. Phone 307 4180 or email enrol@aggs.school.nz 

¶ NZ Warbirds D Day Open DayĤSunday 5th June 10amĤ4pm at Ardmore 

Airport. Entry $20.00, children under 14 free. See Ņyer on the noticeboard for 

more details. 

ZUMBA CLASSES 

Every Monday 6.15-7.15pm 

in the School Hall Ĥ $5.00 

Also Thursdays at Rosehill College. 

WOMENS SELF DEFENCE CLASSES 
Zero Gravity Martial Arts are running WomenĦs introduction classes 
every Monday 7-8pm through the school terms.  These classes are spe-
cińcally designed to teach awareness and build conńdence along with 
learning basic self-defence skills.  We have a great learning environment 
with all ńtness levels welcome!  
Come along and TRY A CLASS FOR FREE, bring a friend and make it a 
girls night out with a difference! 
Phone Inger Craven 027-255-8050 or email inger@zgma.co.nz 
27 Norrie Road, Drury www.zerogravitymartialarts.co.nz 

 

 

 

Protect your kids online:www.doolz.com/websafe 

Managing your kidĦs internet access is easy with a WebSafe 

Solution from Doolz 

Shop in our online store: www.doolz.com  

Contact us: sales@doolz.com  

mailto:inger@zgma.co.nz
http://www.zerogravitymartialarts.co.nz/
http://www.doolz.com/websafe
http://www.doolz.com
mailto:sales@doolz.com


 

 


